
What is happening next
week?
Next week both Year 3 (Tuesday) and
5 (Wednesday) will have their year
group performances in the
playground, starting at approximately
9am. This should last about 30mins. 

On Friday, every child in the school will
receive their end of year school report.
These can not be given directly to
children so please make sure an adult
comes to collect them.

Also on Friday afternoon, the children
will find out who their new teacher will
be and what class they will be in. This
will be sent to you on Friday afternoon
too. Children will visit their new
teachers and classrooms the week
after. 

What has been happening this week?

Despite it being a short week in school for the children, we certainly
packed a lot in: The Summer Fair, new Reception parent meetings, and
performance preparations. 

Tuesday was a very big day for our school community. We spent the
morning going through the reaccreditation process for the Rights
Respecting Gold Award. It was a huge team effort which involved the
Rights Respecting Ambassadors, another large group of children, staff, a
Governor...and a wonderful group of parents. Although we will not get
the final outcome and report until September, the UNICEF assessor said
that we submitted a lot of wonderful evidence, which was backed up by
everyone she spoke to! We look forward to sharing the report with you in
the new year. 
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Attendance and Punctuality
Something Wonderful to Celebrate
These children have been praised this week
for their wonderful learning and behaviour
in school. 



SUMMER FAIR FRIDAY 5TH JULY

If you read this afterwards, then a
big THANK YOU to everyone who
came along and to those who
donated their time and effort and
items for our stalls. 

We really appreciate it and cannot
run these types of events without
you! 

We are always on the lookout for
more volunteers, so do let us know if
you can help in future:
bfgsocials@gmail.com 

Message from the BFG

SUMMER FAIR FRIDAY 5TH JULY 

If you read this before the end of school, a
reminder that the Summer Fair is taking
place today between 3.15 and 5pm on the
school premises. 

There will be tons of stalls including medal
making, biscuit decorating, a scavenger
hunt, pre-loved book and toy stall,
tombola, hotdogs, cake sale and many
more. PLUS we'll be finding out who has
won the star prize of a Play Station 5 in our
raffle!

FIND OUT MORE ABOUT WHAT WE'RE
UP TO

We've created this link so that you can
see everything that the BFG is doing
and find out more:
https://linktr.ee/brindishefriendsgroup 

From here you can join our WhatsApp
community, sign up to EasyFundraising,
find out more about our free food
pantry, plus a host of other useful
resources.

DISCO TICKETS 
We still have tickets available for both
age groups. If you would like to buy any,
please email us with your child's name,
year group and class and we'll send you a
payment link.
The disco will take place on Friday 19th
July in the school hall. 
The disco for years 1, 2 and 3 takes
place between 4-5pm
For years 4 and 5 it's between 5.30-
6.30pm
Tickets £4, includes drinks, crisps and a
sweet. (£2 for families eligible for Pupil
Premium / free school meals)
For more details see
https://tr.ee/itzzAetEZf or email us at
bfgsocials@gmail.com.
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